
 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman 

Committee on Appropriations  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Transit Rider Information & Passenger Signage (TRIPS) Project 

in Fiscal Year 2025.  The entity to receive funding for this project is the Metropolitan Atlanta 

Rapid Transit Authority (MARTA) located at 2424 Piedmont Road NE Atlanta, GA 30324. 

MARTA would use this funding to purchase and install 68 display screens, 23 at bus stop locations 

and 45 on buses that operate within District 13. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because it will ensure a safer and smoother public transit experience.  

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by chapter 

53 of title 49 of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
David Scott 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


